
ZERO MILL INCREASE ZERO MILL INCREASE 

Lawton Community Schools partners with 

On August 6, 2024, voters will consider a Special Education
Millage renewal proposal that does not increase the
current tax rate and generates $22.5 million over 5 years 
to support local school districts (Bangor, Bloomingdale,
Covert, Decatur, Gobles, Hartford, Lawrence, Lawton,
Mattawan, Paw Paw, and South Haven) in the following
manner:

$2.5 million per year to Van Buren County local school
districts designed to offset special education costs
incurred by school districts.

$2 million per year to Van Buren ISD for capital
improvements and increased behavior support services
for local school district students with disabilities and
their families starting at birth. 

For further information, please visit vbisd.org or contact
David D. Manson at (269) 674-8091.

To generate:
$675,000 for Lawton Community Schools and to fund
VBISD facilities and services to support students with
disabilities from Lawton Community Schools.
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